Dear

Parents/Carers,

This week the children in Year 6 worked hard in the Shaking Up Shakespeare
workshop. It was lovely to see so many parents join us for their performance on
Wednesday.

Thank you to everyone who donated and took part in todays Jeans for Genes
Day. | look forward to informing you how much we raised next week.

| look forward to seeing you all next week.

Mr Chetty
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Monday 16th September.

Please register and pay online by
Saturday 21st September.

Reading Breakfast

(8.45-9.15am)

We are pleased to invite all parents/carers to the

first reading breakfast of the Autumn term. On

Thursday 26th September please join us in your

child’s

classroom. You are welcome to bring along

your child’s favourite book or choose one from

the

book shelf in class, and thereafter enjoy

®

breakfast in our school library.
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PHONICS TEACHING IN CLASS FOR
RECEPTION PARENTS

We are holding a Phonics teaching session
for parents:

Wednesday 25™ September at 9.00am
The workshop will last around 20 minutes.

We are holding this session to give you
more information and show you how
phonics is taught in our school.
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These drop in sessions are a great way

exchange ideas about learning through
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all parents of children under
3 to the first stay and play
sessions of the year on the Tuesday
24th September at 9.15-10.45.

for families to meet each other,
children to experience play in a new
environment and for parents to

everyday activities. All other stay and
play sessions will happen on Tuesdays
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SCHOOL NURSE

DROP IN SESSIONS

School Nurse Team are providing sessions
offering advice and support on  range of topics including:
Healthy Eating
Behavioural problems
Head lice
Hygiene - Hand washing and Oral Health
Bed Wetting
Smoking Cessation
Hearing and Vision
Height/Weight Management
Immunisations
Emotional Health
or any other health related concerns you may have regarding your child.
Available to all parents and pupils.

Ask at School Reception for more information, upcoming dates and appointments.
NB. Sessions are limited to 10mins per parent/Carer.

and Thursdays.




Class

Child’s Name

BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS
Big Ben Eesa
The Shard Abdullah
Uluru Aisha
Angel Falls Emily, Ayden, Darius Menal
Atlantis Callum, Hasib, Nevaeh, David, Leyann
Adem, Kady, Aleena, Mahnoor,
Chloe
Burj Khalifa Alfie, Maria, Alexandru Andrian Teasia
Atomium Zariah, Asiya, Miran, Nikolay Mirjam, Yasmin Ana- maria
Niagara Falls Logan Selma
BOSphOI’US Bridge Hifsa, Alexia, Stefani, Nadia, Ed- Salina, Iman, Inaaya Salina
ward Aya
Colosseum Asad, Jessica Kene
Giza Inaaya Shajaniya Armaan
Giant's Causeway Yazabelle
Statue of Liberty | Thaslima Jaliyah
Portcullis House Mariana Taseen, Moinuddin, Safa, Unita, Mariana
Mei-Juan, Fatima
Wemb|ey Reece, Alina, Daniyal, Matthew Neha, Elina, Maryam, Nabeel, Diane
Medea
White Cliffs of Do- Reehan
ver
Stonehenge Reiss
Acropolis Mariya, Tristin, Ali. Imade, Timi, Kamil
Dominigq,
Sophie, Attal

After School Care

3.20 - 7.00pm

To register for FUN KIDS after school care,
please pop into the school office, and collect
an application pack .

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—7.00pm and
costs £10 per session. This will include games
and activities, as well as a healthy snack and

a drink.

Please book in advance to ensure your child

has a space.

Come along to

Walk-in-Stow

Sunday 22 September
11am-4pm

To celebrate World Car Free Day, walk,
scoot, or cycle on over to Hoe Street
and join Waltham Forest's largest
street party!

The road will be closed to traffic for

the day and instead will host fun family
activities, live performances and garden
games for the whole community.
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